
ASD-W Newcomer Support Centre 

Summer Hours 

 
If your child was born outside of Canada, or English is not spoken in 

your home, please contact the Newcomer Support Centre to regis-

ter your child for school for the 2019-2020 school year.  

 

The Newcomer Support Centre will be opening for summer hours on 

August 7th. Summer hours will be Mondays– Thursdays from 9:00 am

-3:00 pm.  

 
Please email: iwcfredericton@nbed.nb.ca to set up an appoint-

ment. 

 

We are located at 575 George Street (Regent Street side of the 

building). Our phone number is (506)-444-3573 

 

 
We look forward to meeting you and your family!  


